

Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 27<sup>th</sup> Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

May 16, 2013

Dear Ms. Walli,

RE: EB-2013-0186, Burlington Hydro Inc.

Comment on Decision on Motion and Order

Further to Burlington Hydro's April 8, 2013 letter to the Board that identified a duplicate cost recovery, I am writing to thank the Board for approving our adjusted SME cost claim.

I want to assure the Board that Burlington Hydro did not, nor would we ever, intentionally mislead the Board. I personally take any mistake that adversely affects our customers very seriously. We are currently undertaking an internal review to determine how this situation occurred and how we can prevent any such situation occurring in the future.

Yours truly,

Gerry Smallegange President and CEO Burlington Hydro Inc.

